May 17, 2021

City of Austin Staff and Zoning & Planning Commission,

Please postpone C14-2021-0003- Sun Auto to June 15, 2021 so that the applicant can complete a
drainage study prior to this case being heard by the Zoning & Planning Commission. We would
appreciate the opportunity to be completely prepared.

With regards,

nnie Braasch

Applicant for Landowner



